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CHANCELLOR

The University System of Georgia is conducting a nationwide search for a Chancellor to take
office January 2006. The Board of Regents and the Chancellor Search Advisory Committee
invites letters of nomination, applications (letter of interest and complete CV), or expressions
of interest to be submitted to the search firm assisting the University System of Georgia.
Confidential review of materials will begin immediately and continue until the appointment is
made. It is preferred, however, that all nominations and applications be submitted prior to
October 3, 2005. For a complete position description, refer to www.bpasearch.com.

Daniel F. Parker
Laurie Wilder, Vice President
770-804-1996 ext: 109

lwilder@bpasearch.com

The University System of Georgia is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Institution.
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